
Basic: 
Annual inspection of machines and  
additional components; maintenance  
measure recommendations

Comfort: 
Basic plus preparation and annual  
comparison of the effect analysis FMECA; 
format data backup; a preferred technician 
from the respective local services unit

Premium: 
Comfort plus maintenance management;  
a preferred maintenance technician;  
on-site practical training 

Pressure nuts: 
Calibration of forming and sealing  
station pressure nuts according to a  
certified process

VisioScan: 
Regular calibration of the forming and  
lid material surface scanning inspection  
system VisioScan 

Bottle lines: 
Calibration of the cap torque

MaintenancePlus stands for stable production and maximum machine uptime, and helps you to retain the  

optimum value of your packaging line. A combination of classic machine maintenance modules, calibration  

measures and the latest security updates for all Uhlmann solutions.

MaintenancePlus
FOUR AREAS FOR ADDED MACHINE AVAILABILITY.

FMECA: 
Joint analysis of your servicing/ 
maintenance management and the  
utilization of your machines; tailored  
improvement proposals prepared  
by Uhlmann

Maintenance supervisor engineer: 
Organization and coordination of on-site 
maintenance measures 

E-CHECK: 
Testing of the machine electrics in  
accordance with industrial safety  
regulations; issue of a test report,  
inspection tag, and certification
 

MACHINES USEFUL ADDITIONS CALIBRATION

Traveling time and expenses incurred by visiting  

technicians are not included in the scope/fixed prices  

of these three areas and will be charged additionally.

To find your personal contact person and our locations worldwide please visit www.uhlmann.de Co
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